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Chair Dembrow, members of the committee, 

The Oregon Education Association represents over 41,000 Oregonians from every community in the 

state; including K-12 teachers and education service professionals, and faculty and classified staff at 

most of Oregon’s Community Colleges. Even educators at some of Oregon’s public charter schools. The 

OEA supports SB 767. 

Allowing public charter schools to violate the geographic integrity of a school district was never the 

intent behind Oregon’s public charter school laws. This bill brings statute into balance with intent. 

OEA urges your support for SB 767. 


